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Dr. H. Olders 
5MBD-Jewish General Hospital 

Dear Dr. Olders, 

I would like to take a moment to thank you for the time you gave me out of your busy schedule on 
April 25, 1997 to explore the possibility of sharing few ideas and visions with me concerning 
Information Systems. 

As well, I very much appreciate your quick response in sending me the document concerning 
Information Systems at the Douglas Hospital. 

Hoping that together by sharing ideas we will be able to achieve successful objectives concerning 
Information Systems for our institution. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Benzaquen 
Director of Technical Services 
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